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Even though you don’t think about it— you have been preparing yourself for Confirmation since you were

baptized! Like all sacraments you must freely choose to receive it. This is God’s gift to you.

It is required that you write to the Bishop expressing your desire to be confirmed. The Bishop has requested a
more detailed questionnaire that can be found on the St. Teresa Confirmation page. You will then use the
document to type in and give detailed answers to the bishop’s questions. The questionnaires must be turned in

no later than April 12", You may bring it to your Confirmation small group or bring the letter to the Formation

& Discipleship Office or drop it off in the mailbox that looks like a church at the entrance to the parish center. I
will send all the questionnaires to the Bishop in one envelope. (The Archbishop would like a few weeks to read
the letters before celebrating Confirmation). Please know that Bishop may refer to your letters during the

homily. He is not looking for “textbook” answers, but truly wants to get to know YOU and your thoughts about

being confirmed.

Your questionnaire should include:
o Typed answers below the questions, please leave the questions bolded but your answers should not be in bold.
Font should be Times New Roman
12-point Font, Single spaced
Give detailed answers.
Name on the top of the page
Name needs to be signed in black pen at the bottom of the page.
DO NOT FOLD letter after printing.
Fill in info at the top of the page our Confirmation date which is May 29", 2026.
Bring to your small group or turn into the parish office by Sunday, April 12,

If you need any help with this, please don’t hesitate to ask.

God Bless,

Steph Haizel

High School & Young Adult Ministry
St. Teresa of Calcutta Parish
Steph.haizel@stteresaofcalcutta.org
262-966-7010 Ext. 129
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